
 

REQUEST FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE 

 

Dear Members of Galilee Community: 

Thank you for your ongoing support as the Board of Directors navigate the 
sale of a section of the Galilee Centre lands to Cavanagh Communities.  We 
have received much positive feedback regarding the sale and we are 
grateful. 

Galilee Centre approached Cavanagh Communities to undertake the 
purchase of a section of land due to their strong community focus and their 
vision to build complete communities where the quality of life for all is 
supported in a range of ways. They have a solid positive reputation for 
designing communities on a human scale and for this reason we believe 
they are a good partner for Galilee Centre and the Town of Arnprior. We 
are excited to be working with them as partners. 

We would like to provide to Cavanagh Communities an expression of 
support from our community members and partners. The sale of the lands 
will assure the continuation of our operations, and this expression of 
support is a way for our community to acknowledge Cavanagh 
Communities as a desirable partner with which to move forward. 

If you have not done so already, we encourage you to share your 
messages of support directly to Cavanagh Communities by email to Pierre 
Dufresne: PDufresne@thomascavanagh.ca  
 
One or two sentences expressing your support for Galilee Centre and why 
you believe it is important to continue the mission and vision of the Centre 
would be sufficient. But please do write more if you feel you would like to 
do so.  

 

 

David Perrin, President of the Board of Directors 
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